
Lagoon Day Information Letter
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our annual Lagoon Day will be onWednesday, May 29, 2024. This activity is for 9th graders only.

If your 9th grade student is riding a JSD bus to Lagoon:
1. Sign the parent permission slip below.
2. Have your child give the signed permission slip to the main office by Tuesday, May 28, 2024.
3. Each student will also write their name on a bus list in the main office so we have an accurate

count of how many students want to ride the bus.

How much does a Lagoon day pass cost? Students pay $54.00 (tax included). Students must
purchase a ticket online ahead of time by visiting Lagoon’s website at shop.lagoonpark.com. Click the “I
Have a Promo Code” button at the top of the page and use the promo code JORDAN2024 to receive the
discounted pricing. Students who purchase tickets online can go directly to the entrance gate with their
digital tickets. Students who have a season pass may also use their own pass on this day and not
purchase a ticket. Students who wait to buy a ticket at the park will have to pay full price.

What should students bring?
● Lunch, or money for lunch
● Sunscreen, hat, water bottle, sunglasses, etc.

What should students wear? All students attending this activity must follow Jordan School District dress
code. There are many water-related rides at Lagoon, so please dress appropriately.

Please note: The park will also be open to the public on the day South Jordan students go to Lagoon.
X-Venture Zone attractions (Skycoaster, Double Thunder Raceway, and Catapult) are not included in the
admission price. The entire park, including Pioneer Village, Lagoon-A-Beach, and Kiddie Land are
scheduled to be open. Lagoon closes at 9:00 pm that day, but our buses leave Lagoon at 5:00.

Transportation
● Buses will depart from SJMS at 9:00 am.
● Buses will depart from Lagoon at 5:00 pm and return to SJMS at approximately 6:00 pm. The

school assumes no liability for students who choose not to board the bus on time.
● Parents should meet their student at SJMS. The school will be locked and we will not have

phones available for student use.
● Students who do not ride a JSD bus must make travel arrangements on their own.

The parent permission slip below is needed for each 9th grade student taking the bus to Lagoon.
Students must turn in the slip in order to board the bus.

Thank you,
SJMS Administration

---------------------------------------------------------------------✂--------------------------------------------------------------------

Student Name: ________________________________ Date: _________________

Yes, I have read and agree to the information above and I give permission for my SJMS 9th grade student
to ride the school bus to and attend Lagoon Day onWednesday, May 29, 2024.

Parent Name: ____________________________ Parent signature: _____________________________

https://shop.lagoonpark.com/

